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I refer to our meeting on 31 October 2018 in relation to the Sixth Casino Review Report (the 
report) recommendations. 

I note that as part of the Sixth Casino Review, Crown was provided with an opportunity to 
consider and comment on the draft report on 28 June 2018. The final report was 
subsequently accepted by Crown, including each of the 20 recommendations contained 
therein. 

As you are aware several recommendations are required to be addressed by 1 January 2019 
with the final recommendation being due for completion on 1 July 2022. In accepting the 
recommendations, the Commission expects Crown to have a clear understanding of what is 
required to implement the recommendations. 

To ensure Crown addresses the recommendation within the timeframe, and to the 
satisfaction of the Commission, if Crown requires any clarification from the Commission then 
it should seek this clarity as soon as possible .. 

Please note the Commission will not consider redefinition or amendment of any of the 
recommendations detailed in the report. 

I look forward to addressing any response from Crown, and continuing ongoing discussions 
with Crown in relation to assessing the adequacy of its response to the recommendations. 

Yours sincerely 

Jason Cremona 
Manager, Licence Management & Audit 


